
 

 

APPRENTICE MARINE PILOTS 
 

The Great Lakes Pilotage Authority (the Authority) operates in the interest of safety a marine 

pilotage service in all Canadian waters in the Provinces of Ontario, Manitoba and in Quebec south 

of the northern entrance to the St. Lambert Lock. 

The Authority is currently recruiting eligible candidates for the following pilotage districts in order 

to train them to become licensed marine pilots: 

 Competition number D2-201602 – International District no. 2 (waters of the 

Welland Canal between Port Weller and Port Colborne, Ontario, Lake Erie and the 

waters of the connecting channels between Lake Erie and Lake Huron). 

 

 Competition number D3-201601 – International District no. 3 (waters of Lake 

Huron north of latitude 43° 05.5’ N and the waters of Lakes Michigan and Superior, 

including the St-Mary’s River and Georgian Bay). 

Apprentices must successfully complete the training program in order to be recommended by the 

training committee for evaluation by an examination board. An apprentice becomes a licensed 

pilot following successful evaluation by the board. 

For details regarding the above positions and to submit your application, please consult the 

Authority’s website under the EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES tab at http://www.glpa-

apgl.com/careers_e.asp.  

The Authority adheres to the Employment Equity Program. 
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